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Activities Completed during the Reporting Period 
 
NYSDEC and NYSDOH are reviewing the draft RIR and RAWP. A revised EDD for soil samples collected 
at 155 Carlton Avenue was submitted to NYSDEC on November 20.  
 
Modifications to Work Plan and/or Schedule  

 
None.  
 
Issues Encountered 
 
None.  
 
Data Collected/Received during the Reporting Period  
 
None.  
 
Activities Undertaken in Support of Citizen Participation Plan 
 
None. 
 
Activities Planned for Next Reporting Period: 
 
NYSDEC and NYSDOH will review the draft RIR and RAWP, provide comments on both reports, and 
start the 45-day public comment period for the RAWP. NYSDOH will contact three offsite properties to 
request access to conduct soil vapor intrusion investigations as part of the RI for the Site.       


